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Ms. Mafalda Avellino, Executive Director 

York Regional Police Services Board 
17250 Yonge Street, 3rd Floor 

Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Ms. Avellino: 

Re: Town of Aurora Council Resolution of November 22,2016 
Motion (a) Councillor Mrakas, Re: Buy and Sell Designated Areas 

Please be advised that this matter was considered by Council at its meeting held on 
November 22, 2016, and in this regard Council adopted the following resolution: 

Whereas many residents in the Town of Aurora and York Region utilize online 
classified ads to purchase and sell products; and 

Whereas there is always a risk when meeting a stranger in person; and 

Whereas designated exchange areas in police stations, such as a couple of 
parking spots, would help residents safely conduct these transactions; 

1. 	 Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That The Town of Aurora request 
that the York Regional Police Services Board review the possibility of 
designating areas in police stations or Headquarters for residents to meet 
buyers and sellers of online classified ads; and 

2. 	 Be It Further Resolved That a copy of this Motion be sent to all York 

Region municipalities for endorsement. 


The above is for your consideration and any attention deemed necessary. 

Yours sincerely, 

~~ 
Lisa Lyon~ 0' 
Town Clerk 

The Corporation of the Town of Aurora 

LUib 

Copy: All York Region municipalities 
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